
Tender period extended for contract
for elevated landscaped pedestrian
deck near MTR Kwun Tong Station

     â€‹The Civil Engineering and Development Department (CEDD) today (April
1) announced that the tender period for the contract for an elevated
landscaped pedestrian deck near the MTR Kwun Tong Station (Contract No.
ED/2021/01) has been extended to noon on April 22.

     The CEDD invited tenders for the contract on February 18. The tender
period was originally scheduled to expire at noon on April 8.

     The extension of the tender period was gazetted today. Details of the
tender notice are available at the CEDD's website
(www.cedd.gov.hk/eng/tender-notices/contracts/tender-notices/index.html).

     The CEDD has commissioned WSP (Asia) Limited to design and supervise the
works. For enquiries, please call the company at 2579 8899 during office
hours.
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